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From: Harry J. Smith
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 90 Edison St
Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 12:29:26 PM


﻿I understand that the residents of 90 Edison Street have petitioned the Commission to allow
the improper fence sounding the front yard to remain. This violate the Court ordered
settlement (case 09-014686-No). The residents of 90 Edison have plant trees that obscure the
line of site creating a safety issue seeing beyond this hedge. I do not believe that the hedge
adds to the safety of current or future resident of 90 Edison and does jeopardize the safety of
the rest of the neighborhood. 


Harry J. Smith
harryjsmith101@gmail.com
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